Gl

January‘2l, 1377

The Very Reverend “

Father Arshen Aivazian

Holy Trinity Armenian Church
101 Ashmead Road

Cheltenhany, Pennsylvania 19012

Dear Father Arshen:
~ We gratefully acknowledge the generous dohation of
$1,335.00, which the Holy Trinity Armenian Church was
kind enough to make to the Diocese for the Holy Cross
Fund. : ,
Receibp.Number 25587 is enclosed herewith.

- Yours raspegtfully,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director. :
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